Dear Colleagues,
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to the 16th triennial meeting of the Virology Section of the European Association of Potato Research (EAPR), which will be combined with the 8th annual meeting of PVYwide organization. The meeting will be held from May 31st till June 3rd 2016 in Ljubljana, Slovenia.

The meeting will cover different aspects of virus research in potatoes, ranging from diagnosis and detection to plant-virus interactions. We encourage scientists, students, growers, seed potato producers and plant health officers to attend this meeting. 
 
See important dates and more detailed information in the attached First Announcement and on the meeting website: http://www.eapr2016.si/ 
 
We are looking forward welcoming you in Ljubljana.
 
Sincerely,
 
Adrian Fox, on behalf of the Virology Section of EAPR
Christophe Lacomme, on behalf of PVYwide organization
Marusa Pompe-Novak, on behalf of Organizing committee
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